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Track installation underway on the elevated guideway 
June 11, 2024  

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the elevated guideway that will 
connect VCC-Clark Station to the future Great Northern Way-Emily Carr Station. With construction of the elevated 
guideway structure complete, work is now focused on track installation.   

Timing 
• Regular hours of work are Monday to Friday from 6 a.m. to 9 p.m. There may be occasional work on 

weekends or holidays. 

• Occasional overnight work from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

What to expect 
• Some noise related to track installation work. 

• Construction vehicles and crane activity. 

• Possible temporary road or travel lane closures, and reduced speed limits.  

Mitigation measures include, but are not limited to, conducting the noisiest work during the day and shoulder hours, 
installing white noise back-up signals on equipment, and using hand-tools when applicable. Please plan extra time, 
watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. Check out our Project photos and 
video for more details on how we are building the elevated guideway. The orange shaded area on map below 
illustrates the work area.  
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Further details 

 

Timing 

• Track installation has started on 
the Elevated Guideway and is 
ongoing.   

Hours of Work 

• Monday to Friday with occasional weekend 
work: 6 a.m. to 9 p.m. 

• Occasional night work: 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

  
Traffic  

• Closures: 
o Earl Finning Way between 

Fraser and Foley streets. 
o Foley Street north of parking 

access lane. 
o Fraser Street north side closed 

to E. 1st Avenue and Earl 
Finning Way. 

• No parking: 
o Along the north side of Great 

Northern Way, from 565 Great 
Northern Way west to 
Thornton Street. 

o Along Earl Finning Way, Foley, 
and Fraser streets. 

o Drivers are encouraged to use 
existing parkades. 

 

  
Impacts/Interruptions 

• Intermittent elevated noise related to 
activities that include, but are not limited 
to, deliveries and track installation. 

• Increase in construction vehicles and 
equipment. 

• Lighting focused on our site as needed to 
ensure crew safety. 

• Access for all abilities will be maintained to 
residences, businesses, and services. 

• Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured 
around work zones as required. 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca.  
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